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Attention ICF/IID Providers: 
 

Louisiana Department of Health has developed and CMS has approved provisions governing 
evacuation and temporary sheltering costs incurred during a declared disaster or emergency 
event to insure evacuating ICF/IID’s continue to receive payment while providing essential 
care and services to displaced residents at a host site. These provisions have an effective date 
of April 1, 2017.   A copy of these approved provisions will be sent to all corporate offices.  In 
addition the information is also available by clicking on the two links below.  This new 
information is found starting on page 5 of Attachment 4.19 C and page 25 of Attachment 4.19 
D. Please contact Lana Ryland at lana.ryland@la.gov for any additional questions you might 
have. 

http://dhh.louisiana.gov/assets/medicaid/StatePlan/Sec4/Attachment4.19C.pdf 

http://dhh.louisiana.gov/assets/medicaid/StatePlan/Sec4/Attachment4.19D.2.pdf 
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